
Delay on Clipboard Reward for Starting Inventory 
 
Thank you to all troops who submitted a 75% cookie starting inventory by the Jan. 14 deadline! Many 
more troops than expected followed our advice—which means we now have a shortage of Samoa 
clipboard rewards. All girls will still receive this reward; however, because we have to place an additional 
order, there is now a delay in shipment. Troops will receive the clipboards at the end of the cookie 
program (rather than the week of 1/26 with their SIO). We apologize for this delay, but to thank you for 
your patience, each girl will still receive a reward next week—it’s a bonus prize, a “Design a Sign,” which 
is a cute customizable sign with a ribbon hanger: 
 

 
 


